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Sarah Scott (NC), came to serve in Peru.  
She has an amazing heart and passion for 
others! Thank you, Sarah, for walking 
beside us each day to help share God’s 
love to adults, youth and children. 

Above: Colorado’s 
birthday 
celebration. 
Right: Hannah 
Rogers & Autumn  
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Yadkin County Team  
In June, the Yadkin County Volunteers 

joined the Rooted In Grace & Love, Inc. 

team here in Peru. This team came to 

serve the local people by distributing 

much needed food for families, helped 

establish start-up businesses for 

abandoned women, and helped provide 

clothes/shoes for 26 boys in a nearby 

orphanage. This team, led by Patty 

Williams and Bridget Boyles, served for 

the fourth year here in Peru. 

Alameda School Playground 
What an amazing blessing we received 

as the Yadkin County team helped us 

with the ministry at Alameda School. 

They helped raise support from many in 

their county to build the village school a 

playground. The children were full of 

smiles and couldn’t wait for the concrete 

to harden before jumping on their new 

swings and slide!  

Thank you so much for all the love you 

gave them and for helping to share the 

amazing grace of God's only son, Jesus!  

Collide Church  
Collide Church (Yadkinville, NC) sent a 

team of seven in June. They were led by 

Susan Doub. The team spent many 

hours of their week working on the 

construction of the new Rooted In Grace 

& Love mission home and helping to 

financially support and build part of the 

new playground for the future ALMA 

Children's Home. We were truly blessed 

to have this church join us for the first 

time here in Peru. 

Yadtel Company Donates 
A huge thanks to Yadtel for helping to 

provide much 

needed shoes 

and clothes for 

the boys in the 

Urubamba 

Children's 

Home in Peru. 

Thank you for 

this incredible 

gift and 

sacrificial love! 

Colorado Turns 1 Year Old 
June was a special time for the Heath 

Family as we celebrated Colorado's first 

birthday! Praising God for bringing us 

two groups this month to help us 

celebrate this special day! 

Intern Hannah Rogers 
We are so glad to have Hannah Rogers 

from Ouachita Baptist University (AR), 

serving with us for 2 months this 

summer!  She is helping with teams and 

our weekly ministries in Peru.  

Please continue to pray: 
1) For the drought/ lack of rain here. The 

ALMA Children's Home is in desperate 

need of a well for 56 children. Pray they 

find an organization that can drill a well. 

2) For the weekly local school/village 

ministries, youth discipleship group, 

ladies’ ministries, and running club. Pray 

for many to come to know Jesus Christ 

as their Lord and Savior. 

3) For the construction of the new ALMA 

Children's Home and Rooted In Grace & 

Love Mission Home. 

4) For the Curahuasi Baptist Church 

Youth Group, as Sean has been asked to 

help lead and teach this group every 

Saturday evening starting in June. 

Blog Info and Giving Options 
Thanks for all the support that you give to 
our family as we serve in Peru!  We are 
thankful for the volunteers that have come to 
serve.  Please pray that God will lead us to be 
obedient to Him daily.  For more updates: 
 

www.heathfamilyjustlovejesus.blogspot.com 
 
Your tax deductible donations are greatly 
appreciated.  To give by mail, please send 
your donation to: 

Rooted in Grace & Love, Inc. 
140 Garrison Drive 

Statesville, North Carolina 28677 
 

Rooted in Grace & Love, Inc. is  
a 501(c)(3) organization. 

From 
ORPHAN 
to HEIR. 
(Gal. 4:5-7) 

 


